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Dear Sacred Heart families and friends, 

Thank you to all families for your support in regards to the school closure on Monday and Tuesday.  This time 

enabled the staff an opportunity to work with presenters from the Berry Street School and further develop 

skills in regards to Learning Diversity within the classroom.  

 

The Berry Street Education Model (BSEM) provides strategies for teaching and learning that enable teachers 

and support staff to increase engagement of students with complex, unmet learning needs and to 

successfully improve all students’ self-regulation, relationships, wellbeing, growth and academic 

achievement. The pedagogical strategies incorporate trauma-informed teaching, positive education, and 

wellbeing practices.  We believe that this is of extreme importance following two years of lockdowns and 

the impact this has had on students, staff and families.  This opportunity was positive, enabling our staff to 

develop, reflect and now integrate strategies to further support our students in a supportive environment to 

ensure all students are the best version of themselves. 

 

Melbourne Archdiocese Catholic Schools School Improvement Survey - MACSSIS SURVEY 

In 2022, students, families and staff have been invited to participate in MACSSIS via a secure and purpose-

built online platform. The survey will take place online from Monday 29th August to Friday 16th September 

2022. This feedback is invaluable to our progress as an effective school community and is backed by 

evidence-based research and best practices.  PLEASE take the time to complete this survey to help support 

the school with future direction and affirmation for the positive strengths of Sacred Heart Primary School. 

 

 

View the Newsletter online: https://www.shdiamondcreek.catholic.edu.au/newsletters-forms/ 

 

https://www.shdiamondcreek.catholic.edu.au/newsletters-forms/


For the last two weeks of Term 3 Jim will be taking well deserved Long Service Leave to travel through 

Victoria and New South Wales.  Gina will be Acting Principal during this period. 

We wish all the Fathers and father figures in our community a very Happy Father’s Day for this Sunday. 

Kind regards, 

 

Jim & Gina 

 

 

 

 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: 

Reminder that any student celebrating the Sacrament of Reconciliation this year is expected to attend the 

commitment Mass on Saturday 3 September at 7.15pm at St Peters, Hurstbridge or Sunday 11 September at 

9am at Sacred Heart Parish, Diamond Creek. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



HATS: 

Reminder to all families that as the UV ratings increase it is expected that all students wear the correct sun 

hat from Thursday 1 September.  Hats are available from the office for $15 or can be ordered online via 

CDFPAY. 

  

HOOP TIME: 

A number of Year 5/6 students are representing Sacred Heart Primary School in the Hoop Time Basketball 

competition today.   

 

STATE GOVERNMENT SHADE SAIL PROGRAM 

This morning work began on installing the shade sails over the entrance to the Community Centre. These 

sails will provide shade for this outdoor learning and gathering space in accordance with the State 

Government's Shade Sail Program for Schools. This program was initiated in 2021in response to the 

Pandemic and the need to provide schools with the opportunity to have students out in fresh air more often 

during the school day. 

 

DIAMOND CREEK TOWN FAIR: 

 

When:    Saturday 10th September, 2022 

Theme: Superheroes! 

Where:    Diamond Creek Netball Courts 

Time:     Assemble at 9.30am for a 10.00am start 

 

This year Sacred Heart Primary School will once again participate in the Grand Parade at the Town Fair. The 

theme for this year’s parade is ‘Superheroes’.  Sacred Heart students will march in the parade wearing their 

sports uniform with more exciting details to come.  All students are expected to participate in the parade if 

possible, especially those who hold or have held leadership positions within the school during the year.  This 

is an opportunity for all students to represent our school with pride in our local community.  All parents are 

required to check in their child with a staff member upon arrival.  At the conclusion of the parade all 

children must be collected immediately and checked off by a staff member from Coventry Oval.  We thank 

you for your support of this event.   

DISTRICT ATHLETICS 

Congratulations to all students who represented Sacred Heart in the District Athletics Carnival last 

week.  Congratulations to the following students who have made it through to Division Athletics which is to 

be held on Thursday 8th September at Meadowglen International Athletics Stadium, Grace O, Alfie R, Oliver 

P and Charlie R. 

 

DADS AND DONUTS 

On Friday 2nd September we will celebrate our Dads with a special 

assembly followed by a small presentation of Donuts and a handmade 

gift.  The assembly will begin at 2.45 pm in the Community Centre and 

we would like to see as many Dads who are able to attend to come 

along. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



NARMBOOL ENVIRONMENTAL DISCOVERY CAMP: 

We have been lucky enough to have secured a camp booking for our Year 5/6 students as part of the 

Victorian Government Positive Start Program. 

 

The Year 5/6 students and staff will be going to Narmbool Environmental Discovery Camp on Monday 5th 

September and returning on Tuesday 6th September, staying overnight at Narmbool. 

 

Narmbool is a 2,000-hectare property with native and introduced flora and fauna, paddocks, sheep, 

creeks, bushland, grasslands. Narmbool encompasses a number of significant ecosystems including 

pastures and grazing land, native bush and a variety of waterways. Sustainable farming is carefully 

balanced with environmental education, research and the enhancement of biodiversity through re-

vegetation and habitat improvement and conservation areas. 

  

Some of the activities the children will take part in while at Narmbool include: Aquatic Invertebrate 

Sampling exploring ecosystems, habitats and food webs as well as looking at the impact weather has on 

the environment (linking wonderfully with our Inquiry unit). 

 

STUDENT NEWS: 

Tyler S participated in a Judo competition last weekend and was lucky enough to meet some Australian 

medalists from the Commonwealth games. Tyler had his photo taken wearing Tinka Easton’s  

Commonwealth Games Gold Medal. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOOTY DAY LUNCH – 16th September 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPSCHOOL - A Community Resource By Sacred Heart Primary School - available on our school website. 

Education is so much more than books and pencils, homework and study. Education is life, the experiences 

we share, the hurdles we overcome, the relationships we build and the lessons sometimes hard won. How 

we interact with the world, our peers and our parents are governed by what we learn in school as well as 

from the world around us. 

 

Shared experiences, community and family are fundamental in shaping our children into positive, self-

aware and intelligent little people and communication is key to keeping a community together. We believe 

education should be creative, inspirational and inclusive so we decided to create a specially designed 

resource centre to keep our families connected. 

 

Packed with creative and fun ideas in health and self-awareness, kids activities, educational resources, 

school updates and support, Upschool is designed to keep you engaged, connected, informed and 

inspired to live, learn and play as a happy, mindful and sharing community. 

 

This free and growing resource centre on our website is our way of sharing positive and inspiring messages 

that we feel will have a direct and positive impact within our community. 

  

Something in here for all ages and growing weekly. 

 

UpSchool can be found on the Sacred Heart School website 



 

 

 



 

 



 

Term 3 Dates 2022 - FAMILIES 

 
 

September 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday Sunday    

1 2 3 4    
Hats to be 

worn 

 

Health & PE 

Day 

ISS V Glen 

Katherine B 

(away) 

 

Assembly & 

Fathers Day 

Celebration 

2.45pm 

Reconciliation 

Commitment 

Mass 

FATHERS DAY 

5 WEEK 9 A 6 7 8 9 10 11 

Year 5/6 

overnight 

excursion (Eco 

Camp) - Jacinta, 

Helen M, 

Duncan, Rachel 

 

Parents 

Association 

7.30pm TBC 

 
FUNdamentals 

for Foundation 

Program  

 

Division 

Athletics 

 

Parish Pastoral 

Council 

Meeting 

 

ISS Finals 

(Netball & 

Soccer) 

 

Assembly 3pm 

 

Diamond Creek 

Town Fair 

Reconciliation 

Commitment 

Mass 

12 WEEK 10 B 13 14 15 16 17 18 

 

 

 

SAC 

7.30pm 

 

FUNdamentals 

for Foundation 

Program 

 

3/4 Netball 

Tournament  

Footy Day 

 

Special Lunch 

order 

 

MACSSIS 

Closes 

 

TERM 3 

FINISHES 

2.30pm 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Foundation  Harley Chatfield  

1/2 NS  Charlotte Lewis 

1/2 PA  Ava Clark  

3/4 NJ  Alex Campbell  

3/4 RM  Xavier Hernandez  

5/6 MR  Amelia Campbell  

5/6 JD   Zara Campbell  

Visual Arts  Evie Jones  

    

   

 

  

 

 

 
           Week 7  Students of  the Week  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

    



Foundation News 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



SCHOOL 60TH ANNIVERSARY PROJECT. 

The 60th Anniversary project for Sacred Heart will now focus on attempting to collect as many class 

photographs as possible from our 60 years of operation. We will de-identify them so that people’s privacy is 

respected and also to engender a lot of reminiscing and guessing of who was in what year. 

Early in term 4 we will set aside a day for us to collect as many class or sporting team photographs and see 

how many years we can cover in our 6- year history. All photographs will be photocopied and returned to 

you as soon as possible. 

Watch this space. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


